ASH CLASS YEAR 1
Week 8 Home Learning
Hi Everyone, 
I hope you all had a good half term. This is our 8th week of home learning although I will be returning to work in school from Monday 1st June to prepare for our phased re-opening. Please continue to direct home learning questions through Seesaw, however I may not reply until I get home in the evening! 
This last couple of weeks I have been so proud of the work you have all been doing down on the shore. Well done to those children who sent me a picture of them with a limpet, I was glad to see that no one had it stuck to their finger and it was still in its habitat. I thought the sculptures were amazing and just as good as the artist who inspired you. 
A big well done to those of you who walked or cycled around our town to look at the different features. You are all amazing!
Home Learning Challenges
[bookmark: _GoBack]If we were in school, Geography would be How does the weather affect our lives? We would link some English with this by learning a weather poem and reciting it to the class. I have added 2 activities on to Seesaw. The first is to complete a Weather and Seasons sheet to record data and the second is a challenge to find a Weather or Seasons poem, learn it and recite it. It would be great if you could upload a video of you doing it as a reply to the activity. 
To learn more about this week’s work, check out your Seesaw account and you can also find weather and season activities and poems to inspire you on espresso. Go to:
https://www.discoveryeducation.co.uk  
Click on the Login button and then choose Espresso from the drop-down menu. Then use the following login information:  
· Username: student9704  
· Password: maryport
· Choose Key Stage 1
· Choose Geography, Science or English 
Feel free to upload a picture to Seesaw.  
Reminder
White Rose Maths has given us a great start to our home learning. Our Maths learning for the coming week is once again available on Seesaw.    
 Mrs Brinicombe  
